
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF LADIES ANNUAL GENERAL 

MEETING 

 
The Committee wishes to notify all full lady members that the Ladies Annual General 

Meeting of Modderfontein Golf Club will be held at the golf club on Saturday, 14 April 

2018 at 18:30, for the purpose of transacting the following business: 

 

1. To confirm the Minutes of the Ladies Annual General Meeting of 19 April 2017. 

 

2. To deliver the Captains report. 

 

3. To consider any resolutions of which due notice has been given. 

 

4. To discuss any further business of a general and competent nature. 

 

5. To elect new or existing Committee Members. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

By order of the Committee      30 March 2018 

 

 

      

 

 

   


